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December 28, 1981

Honorable Benny Bonanno

State Representative, Eighth
House District

Ohio House of Represeantatives

3311 Marvin Avenue

Cleveland, OH 44109

Dear Representative Bonanno:

Your letter dated Decembet 3, 1981 to our Headquarters office has
been peferred to me for response.

Conf irming our telephone conversation of December 28, 1981, we would
be pleased to provide you with a tour of the Perry Nuclear Station
and to discuss our inspection and investigation findings concerning
the plant. Mr., Bert Davis, Deputy Regional Admin’stra.or and

Mr. Leonard McCregor, Acting Section Chief, will meet you at the
main gate of the plant on January 15, 1982 at 10:00 a.m. I have
enclosed a map of the area for your convenience.

We look forward to meeting with you in the very near future. Please
call Mr. McOregor on 312/932-2653.1f further information is needed.

Sincerely,

Willism B. Menczer
Regional State Liaison Officer

Enclosure: As stated
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